
You’re invited to a
Public Information Workshop 

for the

presented by 
Lee County Department of Transportation

in conjunction with Town of Fort Myers Beach

Join us for the upcoming workshop!
4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.   “Open House”

Thursday, February 28, 2013
St. Peter Evangelical Lutheran Church

3751 Estero Boulevard 
Fort Myers Beach, FL

Visit Lee County’s online public forum, Lee County Town Hall, 
at www.LeeCountyTownHall.com, and register for free to share 
your thoughts on the Estero Boulevard Improvements Project. 

If you have questions about the project or the public workshop, contact:
Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc. 

by phone at 239-337-1071 or by email at kmolnar@cella.cc

Scan the QR code to participate in the Estero Boulevard Improvements Project.

If you live on, work on, or visit Fort Myers Beach, the
Lee County Department of Transportation & the Town of 

Fort Myers Beach want your input on proposed improvements 
to Estero Boulevard that include crosswalks, 

bike lanes, landscaping and more. 
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Estero Boulevard Improvements Project


